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SERVICE TO SOCIETY FRESHMAN COUNCIL 
2014-2015 APPLICATION
Complete and return with your resume and essay to 

Robert Julien, Service to Society Fellow, rjulien@fas.harvard.edu 
Due: Friday, September 12th at 12:00PM
	(  PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR ANSWERS IN THE SPACES BELOW ( 

	NAME (First, Middle Initial, and Last):


	CLASS:

	DATE OF BIRTH (MM/DD/YY):


	E-MAIL ADDRESS: 



	DORM AFFILIATION*:


	PLANNED CONCENTRATION:



	MOBILE PHONE:


	COLLEGE ADDRESS (including box number, if any):



	CURRENT FRESHMAN PROCTOR (Name, E-mail, Phone)




SUPPLEMENTAL QUESTIONS 

1. A copy of your resume listing all relevant extracurricular activities, summer and work experience.
2. In a brief essay not to exceed 500 words, please tell us about yourself. Be sure to include why you are applying to be on the Service to Society Freshman Council, your goals and expectations, and your related experience and/or skills. Please include a brief list of your anticipated academic and extracurricular commitments for the academic year.
3. Please detail in no more than 300 words your plans for one service project that you would initiate if you were on the Service to Society Freshman Council. 
REFERENCES

Please list two references below who can speak to your skills and your commitment to public service. One reference should be a peer who can attest to your commitment to public service. The other should be a non-student, ideally someone who has supervised you in a work role.  Include the email address and phone number for each reference.  Please note that the Dean of Public Service may also contact your Freshman Proctor as a part of this application process.

Name of References




Email & Phone number(s)


Student Peer:

Non-student:

A completed application should be submitted by email attachment to Robert Julien, rjulien@fas.harvard.edu by 12:00PM on Friday, September 12th. Applicants will be notified of their status by Wednesday, September 17th and may be asked to come to the Phillips Brooks House for an interview.  Thank you for your interest in this exciting position!
